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Creature Comforts 
This half-term, we will be learning about the different habitats in 

which animals live and how they are suited to these. We will discuss 

how habitats can change and the dangers this can pose to living 

things. Please find time to read through the knowledge organiser that 

your child should have brought home and if you have anything related 

to the topic, which your child would like to share, they are welcome to 

bring it in. Children will also get the opportunity to ask the Animal 

Lady any questions when she visits on Tuesday 12th March.  

 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair is back! Please come along to the New Infant Hall from 

Monday 18th March to Thursday 21st March between 3:15 and 4pm. 
 

World Book Day 
On Thursday 7th March it is World Book Day! Children, and their 

teachers, can dress up as their favourite book character or author 

and will take part in activities based on popular children’s literature. 

Your child will receive a sticker and book token for taking part in the 

day. However, this token cannot be used at the school’s book fair 

(dates for this are listed above).  

 

With thanks,  
 

Miss Willcox        Miss Brown       Miss Wells 
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Spelling Focus: 

4VW and 4AW: Words with the s sound spelt sc 

4B: Adding the prefix il- and revising un-, in-, mis- and dis-
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